
 
It  has been another busy week at Downsell Primary School. At the start of

the week we had a local authority review which I am pleased to say went very
well.

The later half of the week saw us interview teachers ahead of leadership
changes in September. Generally, this week has been one full of admin and

report writing for our children.

 
I hope to see you all soon.

Mr Chetty

Dear Parents/Carers,

All children have been fantastically well behaved and their manner around
the school has been outstanding. I am extremely proud of everyone here at

Downsell Primary School. As the weeks draw closer to the summer holidays I
hope that our children will have a fun few weeks and begin to relax before

their time off.

Year 4 - JK Rowling - 100%!

Well done to the classes who had the top 3 attendance percentages last
week, you are amazing! Keep coming in to school and keep learning! 

Reception - Julia Donaldson - 100%!
Year 1 - Michael Rosen - 100%!
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DONT FORGET!DONT FORGET!DONT FORGET!

COVID-19COVID-19COVID-19
Reminder: If your child or anyone in your household is displaying symptoms of
Covid, please make sure you book them a PCR test immediately and self-isolate
until the results are received. If the test result is positive you must inform the

school immediately. 

ATTENDANCEATTENDANCEATTENDANCE
As the end of the school year approaches I should remind all parent/carers that

education is compulsory even on the last day of term. If you plan to take an early
holiday, you will need to inform the school office and fill out a form. Many

thanks.

As you will know, the Year 6 children usually attend a camp for a week at
Downsell Primary School. However, due to COVID restrictions, this year it wasn't
able to happen. The year 6 children have however been having weekly outings to
different parks where they have played different games and enjoyed their time

away from class. 

The end of term for the Young Explorers and Nursery is Wednesday 21st June
2021. The last day of term for Reception - Year 6 is Thursday 22nd June!

YEAR 6 END OF YEAR TRIPS!YEAR 6 END OF YEAR TRIPS!YEAR 6 END OF YEAR TRIPS!


